
Richard Tremblay
Director, Administrative Services and Information Technology

Richard Tremblay joined the NAC in August, 1979 in the capacity of
Purchasing Supervisor.  He subsequently held the positions of Assistant
Manager, Supply and Services in May, 1983, Manager, Supply and Services
in May, 1991, and Director, Parking and Administrative Services in May,
1994.  In April, 1997 Parking Services was reassigned to Property
Management, and in February, 1999
Mr. Tremblay became responsible for Information Technology Services.

He presently directs Central Purchasing, Central Stores/Receiving,
Mailroom and Duplicating Services, Telecommunication Services and
Information Technology Services.


